
Pioneer Public School 
3686 State Highway 92 

Chickasha, Oklahoma 73018 

Phone - 405-224-2700 Fax - 405-224-2755 

Mike sparks, Superintendent 
                                       msparks@pioneerk8.k12.ok.us      

        
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

January 23, 2019 
 
Dear Pioneer Families, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to share some exciting news with each of you.  The installation of 
the new control access doors is now complete.  We have recently completed some test runs with 
the new system to ensure that we are ready for the full implementation of the new system.  With 
testing now completed, we are ready to implement the new security policies for the school. 
 
Parental support and engagement is a priority and strength of Pioneer School.  Your support and 
engagement will always be a priority for each of us associated with this great school.  As we 
have planned for the implementation of these new security measures, we have tried to create a 
plan that does not diminish the Pioneer Family environment, but also allows us to accomplish 
the goal of creating a safer school for the children. 
 
When you drop your children off at school, you will not notice any changes before 8:30 a.m. 
Parents and students will have access to all exterior doors and parents are welcome to walk their 
children into the building. After 8:30 a.m., you will need to access the school through the main 
entrance, as all other doors will be locked.  Please ring the doorbell and the office will grant you 
access.   
 
Pre-K families, after 8:30 a.m. you will need to access the school through the main entrance as 
well.  Access to the gym will be denied after 8:30 a.m. 
 
At this time, there will not be any changes made to the end of our school day.  Pre-K parents 
will be granted access to the gym beginning at 2:45 p.m.   Students exiting the main building 
will continue to be escorted out of the building accompanied by the teachers.  The only change 
you will notice is that the east exterior door will remain locked at the end of the school day and 
only school employees will be granted access.  The front door will also be locked and access 
may be granted by pressing the doorbell. 
 
This information will be presented again during the February 7th, PTO meeting.  We encourage 
everyone to attend, and we will try to answer any questions you might have. 
 
We believe this project will have a positive impact on the school for many years to come and 
we thank you for supporting the recent bond election that made these improvements possible. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  As always, please contact the office should 
you have any questions. 
 


